
Every customer must double check the fresh product they
are receiving and/or picking up before signing the receipt,
considering that once the delivery is completed you won’t
be able to return it due to sanitary restrictions.
 
Customers need to make sure that delivery driver / cashier
provide a receipt when picking up and or receiving a
delivery.     Receipt should be validated when picking up or
receiving delivery.   If receipt was not provided please
contact us at 787-273-1178.  
 
Receipt needs to be provided when claiming a product.
 
Any receipt misstep or payment claim must be made while
receiving the delivery or inside the store when picking up
and obtaining store receipt.
 
NO cash refunds will be provided. Store credit will be
validated for a period of (30) days after making your
purchase.

RETURN POLICY

Deceptive or misleading advertising is illegal. Such practice
will incur a $10,000.00 maximum fine. The consumer may file
a complaint with the Department of Consumer Affairs (DACO).
Law No. 5 of April 23, 1973, as amended.


